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and Brazilidn'at the 'recent safety mission conference held during the
week of January 17, 1982.

sed are copies of the presentations made by the Swedish, Spanish

Much of the information is useful in determining our course of action
relative to the McGuire Unit 1 station.

I have made a 1imited distribution and would expect that the reviewers
will be provided this information. Please note that some of this
information is Westinghouse proprietary,
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